November 2 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians

We hope everyone survived another Halloween. Our students certainly had a lot of stories to tell about
costumes and candy these last two days.

This week is our Week of Remembrance, cumulating with our in-class school-wide
Remembrance Day ceremony on Friday. Our Remembrance Day committee has done a lot of work to
provide a selection of activities for teachers and students to do each day this week.

Our grade 3 classes last week had an in-school field trips in support of the science unit on rocks and
minerals. Thank you to all of the parents who were able to volunteer their time to help out in the class.

It certainly was a big hit with our students.

Tomorrow is Early Dismissal and next week is November Break. There will be no School November 8 — 12

James Mowat Staff



